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🌟 Edenham’s Got Talent – What a Night! 

 
What an incredible evening we had at 
Edenham’s Got Talent! Our children were 
absolutely amazing – their talent, confidence, 
and creativity truly shone on stage. It was 
heartwarming to look out into the audience and 
see so many smiling faces, joyful tears, and 
proud moments shared by our wonderful 
community. A huge thank you to everyone who 
helped make the night so special! 
 

🤝 PSA – Join Our Amazing Team! 

 
The PSA plays a vital role in the life of 
Edenham. As we approach the end of the 
school year, some key roles will be coming 
available. If you’re interested in getting involved 
and being part of this fantastic team, we’d love 
to hear from you. Please get in touch to find out 
more! 
 

📞 Parent & School Communication 

 
We deeply value our partnership with parents – 
it’s essential in helping us provide the best 
possible experience for our children. If you ever 
have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. We’re always here to 
listen and support. 
 

📱 We’re Now on Facebook! 

 
We’re excited to announce our official Facebook 
page: Edenham C of E Primary School. We’ll be 
sharing updates, photos, and highlights of 
what’s happening in school. Please give us a 
follow and feel free to share with friends and 
family in our community! 
 

🏥 Medical Updates 

 
If there are any changes to your child’s medical 
needs – such as new allergies, inhalers, or 
other health concerns – please email the school 
office as soon as possible so we can keep our 
records up to date and ensure your child’s 
safety. 
 

🐎 Sporting Superstars 

 
A huge congratulations to Amy, who has been 
competing in show jumping and racing events 
across the country this year – and doing 
brilliantly! Here she is in action at the Shetland 
Grand National. We’re so proud of her 
achievements! 

 
 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 

 
 
 

 


